
      Newsletter Friday 18th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

It has been wonderful to welcome back all our 

children after a very strange end to last year. The 

buzz of learning around the school is a lovely 

sound and all the children have settled in to their 

new classes really well.  

 

We are all adapting to the “new normal” and 

getting used to our new routines. We would like 

to thank everyone for their support and co-

operation during these unusual times. We really 

appreciate your help with social distancing on 

the site, leaving the school site promptly and not 

coming in to school.  

 

We will endeavour to keep you informed about 

everything that is going on through parent mail, 

newsletters and the website so please make sure 

you check for new messages regularly. 

 

A warm welcome to all our new starters  

 

We welcome the new children who have joined 

nursery – Alfie, Aila,  We have a new reception 

class including Ben, Aliya, Seb and Poppy.  

Laurence and Gabrielle have joined year 1, India 

and Elliott in year 3 and In year 4 we welcome 

Joshua B. We know they will be very happy at 

Leyburn Primary School. 

 

Join our team 

We are always on the look-out 

for additions to our team of 

midday supervisors. If you 

have any lunchtimes available, 

then please contact the school office for details. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Uniform 

Although the children are not mixing in large 

group it is still important the all uniform is clearly 

labelled with their name so that it can be easily 

returned to them. We are planning to use our 

extensive grounds to support the children’s 

learning, working outside wherever possible. 

Please make sure your child has a 

waterproof/warm coat with them and a pair of 

wellies would also be very useful. 

 

School events 

Under the current circumstances we are unable 

to have visitors in to school so school 

photographs and the bookfair have not yet been 

organised. There are not many dates for your 

diary at the moment but this can change so 

please keep checking! 

 

Dates for the Diary:  

Friday 23rd October – break up for half term 

Monday 3rd November – back to school 

Friday 18th December – Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021 – Training Day, School 

closed to children 

Tuesday 5th January – School reopens for children 


